
We are happy to share with our parents, the digital 
home library from Frog Street. It is an extension of our 
new curriculum. You will be able to track what books 
are being read in class each week at school and with a 
few clicks online, you will have access to the same 
books. Parents can read the books of the week at home 
with their children, which will allow for a more 
collaborative effort in the nurture and development for 
the children at our center.       

               Mrs. Jessica Boulos 

 

Directions for access:  

1. Log onto: 
http://portal.frogstreet.com/ 

2. Type in the username: 
parent 

3. Type in the password: 
parent 

4. Click: Log into account 
5. Enjoy navigating through the digital library 
6. Ask your child’s classroom teacher about the title of the book for the week 
7. Enjoy! 
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